
 
 

Crime Informational – Larceny 
 
   

On Saturday June 20, 2020, at 4:38PM the person in the photo below entered 521 W 111th 
Street by ringing the doorbell until someone answered and removed several packages from the lobby 
without permission or authority to do so. The person is last seen on CCTV walking west on 111th 
street towards Broadway. If the identity of this person is known or if seen, please contact Public 
Safety Operations at 212-854-5555. 

 

 
    

Do not allow access via lobby intercom to persons unknown to you. 
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